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At Greenvale School the welfare and safety of all our students is important to us. We will 
follow up all issues or concerns as per our safeguarding policy.   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and carers,  
 
We have received some information concerning the Coronavirus from the Government, which we 
have been asked to share with you.  
 
Coronavirus – Advice for all early years providers, schools and further education providers 
 
 
“You should not be unduly worried about the possibility of your children catching the Coronavirus. 
There is no reason why your children should not continue to attend their early years, school or further 
education setting as normal. 
We recognise that some families or children may be planning to travel to China during the forthcoming half 
term period. If so, please refer to the FCO’s latest travel advice via the link below. 
 
https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus 
 
What action you can take 
A UK wide campaign has been launched to provide clear advice on how to slow the spread of Coronavirus. 
Please help to support the campaign which promotes basic hygiene practices, such as regularly washing 
hands and always sneezing into a tissue, to stem the spread of viruses. 
You can do this by: 
Displaying this poster in relevant public spaces: 
·         https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/5e35b25740f0b609169cb52a/coronavirus-public-info-
poster-2.pdf” 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Ann Sharp 
Business Manager 
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 Headteacher: Lynne Haines 

Deputy Headteacher: Elizabeth Smith 
 

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/5e35b25740f0b609169cb52a/coronavirus-public-info-poster-2.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/5e35b25740f0b609169cb52a/coronavirus-public-info-poster-2.pdf
mailto:admin@greenvaleschool.co.uk

